
 
 

 

 

November 2024 

 

Dear Student,  

 

Thank you for your interest in Lady Lumley’s Sixth Form. Please scan the QR code below to 

complete an application form.  

 

 

 

 

 

Please see the application form regarding subjects for next year, if there are some which are 

not on there which you would be interesting, depending on numbers we could look at 

adding these subjects.  

 

If you have any questions please contact Miss Hugill, Sixth Form Pastoral Manager; 

d.hugill@ll.coastandvale.academy.  

 

Best Wishes 

Sixth Form Team  
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